
SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Our Reading Stars this week are: 
 
 
 

Reception       Deliah-Rae Franzen 
Year 1     Morgan Jamieson 
Year 2     
Year 3    Soliha Olaifa  
Year 4    Max Rowell 
Year 5    Lily Wood 
Year 6    Gabriel Stanciu 
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ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR  

GREEN! 

 

Whole School Attendance 

Target  

Nursery 97% 

Reception 94% 

Yr 1 95% 
 

Yr 2 96% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 95% 

Yr 5 96% 

Yr 6 96% 

100%  Attenders 
 

 41 
 

        Well  Done ! !     

Dates for your Diary 
 

Y5 Science visit / picnic Northallerton    
Secondary -11th June  

Sports Week—15th June 

Sports Day—20th June 

 

Saltburn Trip Year 1 & 3— 25th June  

 

Crazy Hair Day – in support of Little 
Princess Trust—27th June  

Y2 Richmond Castle Trip—03rd July  

Term Dates 
 

Last Day Summer Term  - 18th July 

 

Message from  
Mrs Bainbridge 

 
The children have settled 
back in wonderfully after the 
half term break. The weath-
er has been rather wet but 
has not dampened the spirits 
of the children!! Countryside 
day was a huge success and 
the EYFS and KS1 children 
thoroughly enjoyed their 
Teddy’ Bears picninc. We are 
overwhelmed with your gen-
erosity for the summer raffle. 
We are extremely proud of 
our year 6’s as they enter 
their last term at Primary 
school. 

Countryside Day 

We wanted to share just how lovely 
our countryside day trip turned out to 
be! The children had a fantastic time, 

and it was a joy to see them so en-
gaged and enthusiastic throughout 

the day. 

From nature walks and wildlife spot-
ting and picnic lunches, every mo-

ment was filled with excitement and 
smiles. The children explored, 

learned, played, and truly made the 
most of our time in the fresh country 

air. 

It was a day full of laughter, curiosity, 

and connection — and we’re so proud 

of how well everyone behaved and 

participated.  

 


